
The month of Sivan, 5771 

 

Letter of Recommendation 

 

A wonderful piece of news was brought to my attention, that 

there is a number of supreme Bnei Torah, who a few months 

ago, formed a group called “Mishnas Olam.” This group 

comprises of very learned scholars, from the finest of Jerusalem. 

They've kindly agreed to give up part of their precious time, and 

their busy schedule in order to merit and spiritually elevate 

Jewish souls in a wonderful way. This is done by learning 

Mishna and Gemara in great depth. The system is arranged in a 

way making it possible for the group to complete the full set of 

Mishna within one day, by which they will elevate the souls of 

ones parted loved ones. Whilst thereby, the scholars become 

familiar with the entire Mishna text, fluently knowing all the 

mishnayos by heart, crystal-clear and in depth. This is an 

additional merit, above the actual learning of the Mishna, for the 

benefit of the beloved departed souls. 

A further merit achieved is, considering that these scholars toil 

in Torah study under conditions of economic stress, this is 

therefore an exceptional way of supporting Torah study. 

I have no doubt that this learning is a great merit for the 

departed souls and that it would be an immense mitzvah for 

relatives who find it difficult to achieve such high quality 

learning themselves, to support such an amazing group on 

behalf of their late relatives. Their loved ones will benefit an 

exceptional merit of Torah study through the support of learning 

and financial assistance of those who learn Torah in great depth. 

In the merit of this learning and support of Torah, may we 

swiftly merit that those who dwell in dust shall awaken and sing 

(Isiah ch26 v19), with the coming of the redemption, speedily in 

our days – Amen. 

 

Written and signed for the sake of the Torah and her students, 

 

Rabbi Chaim P. Scheinberg 


